
NEWSLETTER 
COMPETITION!!! 

Thank you for the response!

The winner this week is


Aiden - Room 15




Henderson North School Newsletter

Monday 26 June 2023


This week's value - ‘BEE Responsible’

Dear Whānau


This is the last week of term 2. Last week we had the winter solstice so we are half way 
through the year, and looking forward to the longer days and warmth of summer.  
Have a lovely two weeks with your children, take advantage of fine days to be outside, 
walk or ride, to observe your neighbourhood. If it rains take out the board games and 
challenge the family.  We know children like to help so get them into the Kitchen to 
help with the cooking, and into the garden. Of course we like to hear about the books 
they have read and the stories they want to share.


On Friday children can come in mufti for a $1 and buy an ice block for $1 or $2.


We have had the opportunity of taking our children on school trips over the last few 
weeks - to the zoo, the art gallery, basketball, Glow show - we appreciate parent 
helpers and would be unable to do these outings without you .  Please be careful when 
you are taking photos of children and where you publish these photos as we try to 
respect family privacy and avoid social media.


Wet weather - please ensure your children have a spare pair of 
clothes in their bag.  Children do get wet and muddy!


Irene Ogden - Principal

We had a amazing visit from the Auckland Philharmonia today. 





ATTENDANCE @ HNS

Kia ora e te whanau


Today we had an attendance celebration!


The 217 students that managed to make it to school every day last 
week were invited to the hall to enjoy a hot chocolate and 
marshmallow!


Lots of happy faces and satisfied tummies! 

Well done to our regular attenders!


If your child wants to join our celebration then you can help them  
    by getting them here to school everyday.


    Nga mihi Matt






Junior Assembly

We celebrated our children’s achievements. Here are our wonderful winners for Week 9.  
Our class certificates for celebrating our learning and attitudes go to these amazing 
tamariki.  Lastly, Our tamariki from Room 17 had created wonderful haiku poems about 
their favourite zoo animals.


 

All of our PJ clad tamariki met in the library for a very fun assembly. Rooms 10, 11 

and 12 had such a good day feeling cuddly and warm in our jimjams.






We listened to a story about  a boy who 
had perfect pyjamas that made him sleep 
all day!!! 

We celebrated our Respectful student who 
received a certificate.

Then we celebrated the tamariki who have 
done awesome things in their classrooms.




‘HENDERSON NORTH SCHOOL GOOD SORTS’

These two great lads from Henderson Intermediate walk down to our school every 

Tuesday to deliver our bread


Woodwork Class
‘Tic Tac Toe’ Boards 

Glow Show
Our tamariki had an amazing time at 

Pomaria last week watching the amazing 
Glow Show.



Zoo Trip
Room 17 
On our zoo trip, our tamariki had the chance to be 
one with nature and saw the animals in their 
natural environment. They had exciting learning 
opportunities as they explored around the zoo. They 
were excited as they saw all the animals- there were 
lots of giggles, laughs, and smiles. It was indeed 
a fun and educational experience!

Room 14 at the Zoo



Room 11 at the Zoo




Senior Assembly
Certificate winners for being respectful. Bronze & silver PB4L certificates. Room 2 won the 
trophy for attendance.



Basketball

On Wednesday last week, two of our teams represented Henderson North 
School at the local school basketball competition at the Trusts Arena. The 
atmosphere was electric and the standard of basketball was high.  We were so 
proud of how both our teams played with pride, passion, & skill, and 
demonstrated respect towards the teams they played. He whetū rātou, they 
were all stars. 




From the Library…….

Holidays are here! Pop into the library to find something to read, something to 
do, or something to learn!




Te Uru Art Gallery Trip


All the year 4’s were very excited about their visit to Te Uru Gallery in Tititrangi. Some 
students had never been to an Art Gallery before. They had a fabulous time learning about 
how to create their own mini piece of artwork,  creating a unique series of stylised symbols 
focusing on identity using batik (cold wax and dye) methods onto fabric. We even got to see the 
exhibition by Rozana Lee who we based our art work on. She is of Indonesian and Chinese 
heritage, and her work reflects experiences of migration, identity, and belonging. Rozana Lee 
creates intricately patterned fabrics mostly using silk fabric, wax and dye.  Lee’s exhibition 
connects different cultures through common symbols and motifs relating to their traditions, 
mythologies and beliefs. 
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 sKids Henderson 
Address: 

Henderson Primary School 
11b Montel Avenue, 

 Henderson. 

 

For more information, please call:        
Mobile: 022 447 5437  
Landline: 09 3904545                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Email: henderson@skids.co.nz. 
 If you are working (full/part time, shift work), studying, receiving  
Child Disability Allowance (CDA) or sickness benefit, you may qualify for a WINZ Subsidy. 
 

                                                                            Morning Care 7am to 8am $9 
Half Day 8am to 1pm OR 1pm to 6pm $35 

Short Day 9am to 3pm $48 
Full Day 8am to 6pm $60 

Trip Day** 8am to 6pm $70 
Full Week Discounted Price***: Mon – Fri 7am to 6pm $280 

Before and After School Care - We also run Before / After School care & provide free 
pick up and drop off service from many West Auckland schools during Term time. 
termplease enquire for more information*.  

 

3rd July - Monday 
Pajama Party.  

Bring your Blankets, Pillows, 
Pajamas & let’s PARTY... 

 

10th July – Monday 
Let’s Bake. 

 Let’s bake some delights and 
share with our pinkies upright. 

 

4th July - Tuesday 
TRIP DAY - MOVIE. 

Be at sKids by 9:00am. 
Don’t forget to bring combo 

money. 

11th July - Tuesday 
I am a Genius. 

Explore your own self and talent 
today! 

 

5th July - Wednesday 
Scavenger Hunt 

Let’s play amazing game, 
scavenger hunt and enjoy the 
day being a secret agent and a 

spy! 

12th July - Wednesday 
Maze Runners. 

Design your own Maze & 
take the Challenge.

 

6th July - Thursday 
TRIP DAY – 

AUCKLAND MUSEUM 
Be at sKids by 9:00am. 

 

13th July - Thursday 
TRIP DAY - MOVIE. 

Be at sKids by 9:00am. 
Don’t forget to bring combo 

money. 

7th July - Friday 
World Chocolate Day. 
Let’s celebrate World Chocolate 

Day in style by knowing more about 
chocolates, playing games and 

having fun. 

 

*Terms & Conditions apply.  All fees must be paid a week in advance to confirm booking.  
We have a NO REFUND policy once the holidays start. 
 ***Discounted price for full advance payments only.  Payments to be made to Westpac - 03-1509-0338834-00  
(use child’s name as reference). **No Short Day / Half Day option available on a Trip Day. Full week (Monday-
Friday) must be booked to avail Full week Discounted price.  Due to COVID-19 uncertainty, we may have to 
make changes to the daily themes including Trip days even after the programme has commenced. 
 

14th July - Friday 
Matariki  

Public Holiday. 
 

No sKids today. 

 




